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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:05 PM
To: David Beretta
Cc: Walter Sprague (WSprague@pcandf.com); Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com; Dennis Dettloff; 

Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000219 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600101476, UNOCAL #

5043, 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland

Dear Mr. Beretta, 

As discussed in the February 24, 2015 meeting with representatives of Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH),
Antea Group USA, Inc. (Antea), Pacific Convenience and Fuel (PC&F), and Beretta Investment Group (BIG), ACEH agreed
to the destruction of the two groundwater monitoring wells located on your property adjacent to the 76 Station located at
449 Hegenberger Road in Oakland, CA.  Also discussed were the two methods of well destruction- over-drilling and pressure 
grouting- allowed under regulation.  The selected method would be acceptable to you as the property owner.  A review of 
the meeting notes indicates you were to review the destruction methods and reply with the selected method.   

ACEH has not been contacted with your selected method of well destruction.  ACEH has recently reviewed the Antea work 
plan for the well destructions.  The Antea work plan identifies the well destruction method as over-drilling the wells.   

Prior to approving the work plan, ACEH wishes to confirm that the over-drill method is your method of choice for well 
destruction.  Please contact ACEH (Attention: Keith Nowell), via email correspondence, identifying which of the two well
destruction methods you have selected.  ACEH request you respond to ACEH by April 24, 2015.     

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


